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  International Connections Pool 

  FOR LEADERS OF GIRL GUIDE UNITS WITH GIRLS AGED 13+ 

Connecting with Girl Guides across the world is an amazing experience. With the move 
to more virtual connections, Girl Guides Australia is receiving invitations to share in 
online celebrations and events from other Girl Guiding and Girl Scouting countries. 

Would your Girl Guide Unit like to be able to join these celebrations? 

To accept these invitations, Girl Guides Australia is establishing a pool of Leaders of Girl Guide 
Units who are: 

• Leading a Girl Guide Unit with girls aged 13+
• enthusiastic
• flexible to respond to invitations, sometimes with limited notice and preparation time
• aware of the different time zones
• media skilled for virtual meetups
• able to satisfy GGA requirements for virtual meetings.

Please email your expression of interest to international@girlguides.org.au 
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